
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

FRIDAY, MAY 1, 2015 AT 8:15 A.M. 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL – SELECMTEN’S HEARING ROOM 

 

Present:  John E. Hall, Chairman, Matthew J. McDonough, Vice-Chair, Stephen G. Robbins – 

absent,  Rocco J. Longo, Town Administrator. 

 

Mr. Hall opened the meeting at 8:15 a.m. and mentioned that this meeting is a public meeting 

and they are here to vote one rehire for the 2015 beach season. 

 

Beach Rehire – Mr. Hall moved, seconded by Mr. McDonough to rehire Stephanie Robbins as a 

beach employee for the 2015 beach season.  The vote was 2-0.  Mr. Robbins was absent. 

 

Mr. Hall motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:17 a.m. 

 

There was no Executive Session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beverly Wiedemann 

 

 

 


